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Arnold Shaw

Chairman

Steel Works Company

12, Bed fort Hill, 
Santa Ana, 
USA

Dear Mr. Shaw,

Firstly, let me introduce myself. I am Patricia Thompson, a management student pursuing a four year course from Boston University. Currently I am in the last year of the course and expecting to get my degree by May. I have always been a meritorious student and made it to Dean’s list of Best Students year after year.
Just like millions of others across the globe, I also aspired to be a part of the prestigious Harvard University for my Maters program but due to pecuniary constraints, never made it. Recently, I chanced upon a scholarship program being offered by them and I grabbed the opportunity that came my way. As God was kind to me, I also got selected.

I would like to take this opportunity for thanking you for being my scholarship donor and gifting me this wonderful opportunity, which I otherwise would have never got.

Thanking you from the bottom of my heart.

Yours Sincerely,

Patricia Thompson,
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